Dress Code

Yelverton Golf Club aims to operate a contemporary and
forward-thinking dress policy, commensurate with a modern-day
golf club. It is within our interest to maintain reasonable standards
of casual/smart dress in keeping with golfing traditions. Golfers are
therefore reminded of the following required standards which must
be adhered to, both on the golf course and in the clubhouse.
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Clothing
When on the Golf Course

Trousers and shorts (for all) and/or skirts (for
women). However, denim jeans, tracksuits, sports
shorts, cargo shorts or cut downs are not permitted.

Golf shirts must have collars (turtle necks and other
branded shirts are also acceptable). Football, rugby
or shirts with indiscreet slogans or logos are not

permitted and shirts should be worn inside trousers.

Golf shoes (soft spike preferred) must be worn. Any
other footwear which is not a recognised golf shoe
is not permitted.

Caps must be worn in conventional mode.

When in the Clubhouse
A good standard of smart, casual dress must be worn.

Modern, casual shoes are permitted including smart
trainers, sandals, loafers and deck shoes. Socks are
not required with these options. Flip Flops are not
permitted in the clubhouse.

All mobile phones
must be switched to
silent in all areas of

the club and all calls
conducted outside of .
the clubhouse
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Smart shirts designed to be worn outside trousers, shorts,
or skirts are permitted.

Golf shoes, caps and waterproofs are only acceptable in
the locker rooms.

All clothing, including denim, must be clean, not faded,
torn or soiled.

Please help us keep to our traditions and be proud of your club



